## ROBERT M. GRABLE JR. MOUNT SINAI HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box 398 110 North Country Road, Mount Sinai, New York 11766 (631) 870-2800 FAX: (631) 928-3668

Peter J. Pramataris PRINCIPAL Matthew J. Dyroff ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL Frank N. LaBianca ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

Dear Mount Sinai HS students and parents,

We hope everyone is doing as well as they can be during this unprecedented time. We understand there is so much uncertainty and the impact it could be having on you, especially our Seniors. Please trust that we are constantly thinking about all of you and remain hopeful that we will see you soon.

As you may know, the end of the 3rd quarter is upon us and we want to thank all of our teachers, support staff and of course our students and parents for working together to "keep the learning going" while school is closed. Teachers will be finalizing their grades this week, so please make sure you reach out to them as soon as possible if you have any concerns. Quarter averages will be posted sometime next week.

Finally, we know that it is hard to look beyond this immediate time period, but life will not be like this forever. We encourage you to remain focused on your future plans, whatever they may be. Please continue to do the best you can and reach out to us if you need any support. We will continue to update you as we receive further information regarding the remainder of the school year.

Stay Healthy. Stay Safe. Stay Positive.

Best Regards,

Mr. Pramataris

Mr. Dyroff (

My. VaBiança

